

December 07, 2012

Ontario Energy Board
Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Wasaga Distribution Inc.'s 2012 Distribution Rate Application

Cost Award Comments
Board File No. EB-2011-0103

Pursuant to the Board's Decision and Order, dated on November 29, 2012 and in response to Intervenor Cost Claims relating to the LDC's 2012 Distribution Rate Application (EB-2011-0103), Wasaga Distribution Inc. accepts the following Cost Claims as submitted:

- Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition in the amount of in the amount of \$13,249.98; and
- Energy Probe Research Foundation in the amount of \$10,763.22.

Wasaga Distribution confirms that it has reviewed these Cost Claims and has no concerns or issues. The LDC accepts the Cost Claim as submitted.

Should the Board have any questions regarding this matter please contact Joanne Tackaberry at j.tackaberry@wasagadist.ca or call 705-429-2517.

Yours truly,

Joanne Tackaberry, CGA

Manager, Administrative & Financial Services

foarne rachaberry, COA.

Wasaga Distribution Inc.